July 15, 2013

The Listing Department 7 ~The Listing Departme :
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited The National StockExchange of India Limited
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street,

Mumbai — 400001

umbai - 400051

Re: Disclosure under Rg_gﬂation 10(5) in respect of acquisition under Regulation 10{1)(a) of SEBI
(substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeover) Regulation, 2011. '

Dear Sir,

This is with reference to our letter dated July 9, 2013 and to the captioned subject. We would like to -
inform you that there was a typographical error in point no. 4 (d} of the report and request to read Total
shares to be acquiréd as 61,88,093 instead of 61,88,039, ' '

- . Thanking you,

Yours faithfully

Ago—gan__

Ajay Kumar Jain
Acquirer



